
 
Friday,  August 27, 2021 

Hand Delivered 
 

All Villas Residents 
 
A clarification of the Street Construction Schedule is required. 
 
On Tuesday, August 31st  we will apply the final finish payment course to Monarch Beach Drive. 
If you need to use your vehicle on Tuesday, August 31st during the hours of 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM, 
please relocate it to Marbella (preferable), Gavina (preferable) or Antigua (all shown in red 
below).  Please do so the night before on Monday August 30th.  Thank you for your cooperation 
and understanding. 
 
Marbella, Gavina and Antigua residents, please expect increased street parking during this 
period. 
 
Monarch Beach Board Of Directors 

 
 
  

 


